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ST. THOMAS, VI - 

 
GERS NOT YET IN RECEIPT OF RECENTLY EXECUTED LOAN LEGISLATION 

 
IN LIGHT OF THE HIGH VOLUME OF CALLS TO THE GERS OFFICES, ADMINISTRATOR, AUSTIN NIBBS 

WOULD LIKE TO ADVISE MEMBERS THAT THE SYSTEM IS NOT IN RECEIPT OF THE EXECUTED LOAN 

LEGISLATION THAT WAS RECENTLY SIGNED BY THE GOVERNOR.  “ONCE THE LEGISLATION IS RECEIVED, 

IT WILL BE REVIEWED AND MEMBERS WILL BE ADVISED ACCORDINGLY,” SAID MR. NIBBS. 

“WE WOULD LIKE TO THANK OUR MEMBERS FOR THEIR PATIENCE AND UNDERSTANDING DURING THIS 

PROCESS.”  
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